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This development is totally unacceptable. The proposal will create extensive noise both in the demolition 

phase and in the construction phase and provide businesses than are not required.

The hours of work for the site is 0800-1700 every weekday, with constant considerable noise for housing that 

is less then 30m away from the site boundary. With residents currently in lockdown, the noise will create an 

unacceptable intrusion for which there will be no escape.

As a minimum, sound barriers must be installed along the perimeter with The Etons, and noisy work to be 

strictly limited to 1000-1400 each weekday.

The development is unwanted by residents, the proposed business are not needed and the noise is utterly 

unacceptable.

An alternative suggestion for the site is for it to be converted to a cycle garage for the public (it is already a car 

garage), with small cycle repair workshops and cycle shops all based in a converted version of the current 

building.

Many thanks

Mark Kelleher
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